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Project/Contract Title: SW 42nd Avenue over Coral Gables Bridge No. 874275 
Beams Repairs 

 

Received Date: 7/20/2020 

Project/Contract No: RPQ NO. 20190289-R 
 

Funding Source: Road Impact Fees 

Department: Transportation and Public Works 
   

Estimated Cost of Project/Bid: $251,808.98 
   

Description of Project/Bid: Work includes but is not limited to the following: Repair of deficient findings at the ends of 
beams 1-4, 1-5, 2-1, 2-6, 3-1 and 3-6 located at SW 42nd Avenue bridge (No. 874275) over Coral 
Gables Canal. Scope items include: 
• Limited closure of bridge traffic on an "as-needed basis" during repairs as outlined on plan set. 
• Installation of steel support brackets and anchor bolts at End bent 1 and Pier caps at Plan 
locations. 
• Blast clean deteriorated portions of beams 1-4, 1-5, 2-1, 2-6, 3-1 and 3-6. 
• Installation of Steel putty at beam repair locations and field welding new bearing plates on 
support brackets. 
• Paint existing and new steel repair areas. 

 

Contract Measures Recommendation 
 

Measure Program Goal Percent 
 

 

No Measure 
 

SBE - Con 
 

 
 

 

Reasons for Recommendation 

SMALL BUSINESS ENTERPRISE – CONSTRUCTION (SBE-Con) 
An analysis of the factors contained in the project package, as well as the factors contained in Implementing Order 3-22 indicates a 
No Measure is appropriate for this contract.  
An attempt was made to make this project a Set-Aside however, only two (2) firms responded to the Verification of Availability to 
Bid process as being able to meet the project’s requirements.  
No sub-contracting opportunities were identified for this project. 
 
CWP Not Applicable: not in a DTA 
 

NAICS 237310 Highway, Street, and Bridge Construction 

 
         

                 

Living Wages: YES  NO X 
 

Highway: YES  NO  

 

Heavy Construction: YES   X NO  
                 

Responsible Wages: YES X NO  

 

Building: YES  NO X 
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